
 

 

DG(AIR)  Office Memorandum about Un Recognized 
Associations and Factlities to Recognized 

Asociationss 
 

 

         ARTEE has been pursuing the misuse of Office facilities by un 
Recognized Associations. DG (AIR) has issued Office Memorandum 
dated 24.03.17 to reiterate that no un Recognized Association or 
Organisation should be allowed to conduct meeting and other 
Activities in AIR offices. 
 
   DG DD has already issued a clear order on 02.03.17 
 
All Unit Secretaries are instructed to submit the copy of the Office 
Memorandum to Head of the Station and ensure strict compliance. 
 
 

Click here for the Office Memorandum  by DG (AIR). 
 

 

Central Office 
 

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/DG_AIR_OM_about_Un_Recognized_Associations%20.pdf

